
 

The new, national science standards designed by Achieve, Inc., are being released on May 7, 

2012. The standards document will be available for public comment for three weeks in May. 

The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction is sponsoring 20 listening sessions across the 

state, highlighting the standards and growing awareness of the process of their creation and 

implementation. This effort is being led by Shelley Lee, Department of Public Instruction 

Science Consultant and facilitated by the members of the Wisconsin State Science Leadership 

Team, who have been meeting regularly framing the implementation process of the standards in 

Wisconsin. 
 

Audience: Administrators, Curriculum Directors, and K-12 Science Educators are encouraged to attend. 
 

Cost: $20 per participant from CESA 8 School Districts, includes a full breakfast 
 

Presenter: JoAnn Miller, Oconto Falls High School, 

Member of the DPI State Science Leadership Team 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 

School Improvement Services 
223 West Park Street 

PO Box 320 
Gillett, WI 54124 

 
 

For questions, contact: 
Eric Larsen or 
Betty Kaliebe 

920.855.2114 ext. 221 
920.855.2299  Fax  

The Next Generation Science 
Standards Are Coming! 

CESA 8 Office 
May 18, 2012 

8:30 – 11:30 AM (check-in breakfast 8:00-8:30 AM) 
 

CESA 8 

Register for all CESA 8 workshops online at 

www.myquickreg.com  then choose “CESA 8” from the agency 

drop down box, or go to the CESA 8 website and click on the 

red professional development link on the bottom of the page. 

 

$50 for 1 training or $75 for both trainings 
attended by same participant from SIS School 
Districts:  Beecher-Dunbar-Pembine, Bowler, 
Crandon, Crivitz, Florence, Goodman-Armstrong 
Creek, Menominee Indian, Niagara, Suring, 
Wabeno, White Lake. 
All other districts $100 for 1 training and $150 
for both attended by same participant.  
Registration fee Includes   lunch and a copy of 
the book Three Minute Classroom Walk-
Through. 

http://www.myquickreg.com/

